
STEVE SLAWINSKI PUBLISHED IN STATE BAR’S
CONSTRUCTION BLOG

With the ongoing economic impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, construction lien rights have
become more vital than ever to businesses in the construction industry. To help navigate
through this topic, Attorney Steve Slawinski recently authored an article entitled “101:
Wisconsin’s Construction Lien Law,” which appeared in the State Bar of Wisconsin
Construction Blog. In the article he provides a refresher course on the basics of construction
liens on privately owned construction projects in Wisconsin.

Read the full article here.

For more information on this topic contact Steve Slawinski at 414-276-5000 or
steve.slawinski@wilaw.com.
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